
Shaken Gang Syndrome
I am a current events junkie, so of course I’ve been following
the recent story of the earthquake in southern Illinois.  This
earthquake was pretty strong; so strong, that tremors were
felt as far away as large cities like Chicago, Indianapolis,
and even Atlanta, Georgia.

Another recent headline in the news lately is the rash of gun
violence in the city of Chicago.  Seems the previous weekend
saw 36 people shot in the city, 9 of them fatally.  Click here
for  that  story.   Since  they’re  saying  that  the  midwest
basically has not stopped shaking since the the earthquake
last Friday, let me offer up a possible explanation for this
phenomena:  Shaken Gang Syndrome.

Sure, the gangs in Los Angeles can handle earthquakes without
batting an eye, but it’s not something that people in the
midwest have had to adjust to.  Maybe the instability of the
earth’s  crust  contributes  to  people  feeling  emotionally
unstable, and this is illustrated with rising violence and
civil unrest.

All  jokes  aside,  let’s  hope  this  weekend’s  skyrocketing
violent crime rate was an isolated incident in Chicago.  The
Chicago PD would like you to note that for the month of March,
the violent crime rate was down by a whopping 1% compared to
March 2007, so that is promising news!

https://www.tangents.org/uncategorized/shaken-gang-syndrome/

